
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Skipton                         Term: Spring 1    2023           Topic: Transport  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
 

It’s been a very quick and busy term for the 

New Year! This term our topic has been 

transport and we have enjoyed exploring this 

in different areas of the curriculum. 

 

In English we have been exploring non-fiction 

texts, reading books around different modes 

of transport and answering questions around 

these. More recently we designed our own 

dream mode of transport – we have had 

some amazingly creative designs! We 

explained what all the different features were 

and drew our designs before writing answers 

to questions around them. In the last week we 

will be creating a junk model of our designs. 

 

In Maths, we started the term exploring 

number. Some of us focused on our counting 

skills and others focused on identifying halves, 

of both shapes and quantities. We have also 

been exploring statistics, recapping our 

learning from last year on tallying before 

applying this to an investigation on coloured 

cars that drove past the school. 

 

In Art we used paper mache to create a hot 

air balloon before creating a design and 

painting them. 

 

In PE we have been working on our dancing, 

looking at how we could represent movement 

from different modes of transport into a dance 

routine. It has been wonderful to see everyone 

working in small groups and some students 

taking more leadership over groups. 

 

In our cooking sessions we have been 

travelling around Europe, making croque 

monsieurs, pizzas, hummus, Spanish omelette 

and Belgium hot chocolate! 

 

 

We hope you all have a lovely half term! 

- Kate and The Skipton Team 

    

                                                           

 

                             

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term: Friday 10th February 

First day back: Monday 20th February 

Bikes & Trikes Day: Tuesday 28th February 

Cinema Trip: Wednesday 8th March 

Cinema Trip: Wednesday 29th March 

Last day of term: Friday 31st March 

  


